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May 22, 2002 

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
ATTENTION: Document Control Desk 
Washington, D.C. 20555-0001 

Subject: Duke Energy Corporation 
Catawba Nuclear Station Unit 1 
Docket No.: 50-413 
Core Operating Limits Report (COLR) 
Catawba Unit 1 Cycle 14, Revision 22 

Attached, pursuant to Catawba Technical Specification 5.6.5, 
is an information copy of the Core Operating Limits Report 
for Catawba Unit 1 Cycle 14. The Unit 1 COLR is being 
revised to update the limits of the new Catawba 1 Cycle 14 
reload core.  

The COLR Appendix A power distribution monitoring factors is 
included with the letter to the NRC Document Control Desk 
within the CD-ROM.  

The attachment and CD do not contain any new commitments.  

Please direct any questions or concerns to George Strickland 
at (803) 831-3585.  

Sincerely, 

G. R. Peterson 
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xc w/att: L. A. Reyes, Regional, Administrator 
USNRC, Region II 

C. P. Patel, NRC Senior Project Manager (CNS) 
USNRC, ONRR 

D. J. Roberts 
Senior Resident Inspector (CNS)


